
Important Information about Paying for Your Care at  
East New York Diagnostic & Treatment Center 

 
If you do not have health insurance, you may be eligible for assistance in paying your 
outpatient visit bills. Information about financial assistance is available at our Managed 
Care Financial Assistance Office by contacting (718) 240-0510. 
 
East New York Diagnostic & Treatment Center is a participating provider in many health 
plan networks. You can find a list of the plans in which we participate here.  The 
information on East New York Diagnostic & Treatment Center’s participating plans is 
current as of the date on the list.  You should contact your health plan directly to confirm 
that you are covered for the services that you will be receiving and that East New York 
Diagnostic & Treatment Center is in network for your particular health plan.  It is important 
to check whether we participate in the specific insurance product under which you are 
covered.  The contact number for your health plan is listed on your insurance card. 
 
Medical centers are required by law to make available information about their standard 
charges for the items and services they provide.  We can provide the health center’s charge 
for a specific service upon request. This information is available by contacting the Managed 
Care Financial Assistance Office at (718) 240-0510. 

http://www.nyc.gov/html/hhc/downloads/pdf/oon/contracted-plans_east-new-york-for-oon-law_march2015.pdf

